MEMORANDUM - 21-074

TO:

Mr. Rex Hardin, Mayor

FROM:

Alex Goldstein, Program Compliance Manager

DATE:

March 1, 2021

Re:

Request for Expedited Approval of the City of Pompano Beach Limited

English Proficiency Plan (LEP)

OHUI is requesting that the City of Pompano Beach's Limited English Proficiency Plan (LEP) be approved by Mayor Rex Hardin so the document can be included with the submittal of the City's CDBG-CV pre-application that is due no later than March 15, 2021.

The City is applying for additional CDBG-CV funding in the amount of \$518,651. These CDBG-CV funds are being administered by the State and require the City to submit a pre-application by March 15, 2021. As part of the pre-application process we are required to submit a copy of the approved LEP. In order to meet the 3/15/2021 pre-application deadline we must expedite the approval process then ratify the item on the 3/23/2021 agenda.

Should you have any questions, please contact Alex Goldstein, Program Compliance Manager at ext. 4641.

Thank you.

Attachments: Limited English Proficiency Plan (LEP)